
Rockaway Township Substance Abuse Alliance Meeting 
August 19, 2015 

Attendees: 

Leslie Wexler   lesliewexler@rtsaa.org 
Lisa Wexler   lisamwexler@yahoo.com 
Todd Silverman  tsilverman@morrisparks.net 
Lil Wexler   lbw107@msn.com 
Marty McParland  mmcparland053@rktpd.org 
Michelle Johanson  michellejo48@yahoo.com 
AnnaMarie VanEck  avaneck@rtsaa.org 
Donna Vnenchak   honeyrose9@aol.com 
Don Vnenchak  wtigers311@aol.com  
Erica Gerena   egerena@christchurchusa.com 
Mary McAloon  mkmac83@aol.com 
Eric Van Eck   environmentalperfection@hotmail.com 
Peter Van Eck   vaneckpeter44@gmail.com 
Peter Van Eck   petervaneck@aol.com 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:03 pm by Les. 

Introduction of attendees. 

Minutes from previous meeting were read and approved by Todd, second by Lil. 

Todd gave the Treasurer’s Report. 

Old Business 
None 

New Business 

Website: Todd updated events and page accordingly.  He updated the homepage and 
each individual page with a slide show of images from Celebrity Day. The ticket and 
flyer for Buffalo Wild Wings are on the site as well. 

DFC Grant: MCPIK will be temporarily taking over as the financial coordinator of the 
grant.  

• Drug Take-Back Program – flyers will go out so people are aware of the program. 

• Morris County Drug Court – Asked us to put an ad in the magazine, which we will 
decide on the size and submit 

• Parents Who Host Lose The Most: At Peterson field in Rockaway, whenever a 
parent purchases a hot drink, the logo of Parents Who Host as well as the RTSAA 
logo will be on the cup  



• Youth Coalition: 2 girls from Morris Hills High School and 2 girls from Morris 
Knolls High School , first event will be cupcake decorating in September at the 
Care Center at MCPIK 

 

Buffalo Wild Wings:  Event will take place October 5. We have flyers printed and will 
continue to advertise around town as well as at BWW.  

Darryl Strawberry: 800 tickets have been accounted for. It will hit the schools again 
once the school year starts as well as radio stations. There will be donation bottles so 
that if anyone wants to make donations, they can.  

Vice President Replacements:  Lisa Wexler & Michelle Johanson will take over as  
co-vice presidents to replace Jack Elsmore.  

New Logo: Lisa designed a number of logos that were down narrowed down to 4. The 
committee voted and chose one to move forward with.  

Back to School Nights: September 17th is 6th grade; September 30th is 7th and 8th 
grade. 

Project PRIDE for 2016: May 17, we have it locked in for 2016. 

6th & 7th grade programs 2015/2016:  Charles Bracey, Anne Light and Ed Santana will 
be speaking. 

Celebrity Day: June 7, 2016; we have 13-14 celebrities who will be joining us.  

 
Meeting adjourned at 8:28 pm.  

 

Next meeting: September 24th at Copeland at 7:00.  

 


